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Olympic High School Class of 2014
                    Graduation Information
Congratulations for either already graduating or being close to graduating.  This information will hopefully answer any questions you may have about graduation, the graduation ceremony, and other important information.

Important Dates to Remember:

· Graduation ceremony is on Friday, June 13th at the Concord Pavilion.  The ceremony begins at 7:00 and graduates are expected to be there by 6pm.

· Graduation rehearsal will be on Friday morning, June 13th at 9 am at the pavilion.

· Tickets – Each graduate will receive up to 25 tickets if needed.  (5 tickets are being included in this mailing.) Should you need 20 additional tickets, speak to Skip and he will work with you.  Nobody will be admitted without a ticket.  for additional tickets please call Skip @ 366-3630.
· Olympic Prom – Crowne Plaza Hotel in Concord is scheduled for Saturday, May 31st .  Prom tickets are only $35 if you purchase it by May 16th.  The cost will go up to $50 after May 16th, so purchase one now!  Tickets include dinner, dancing, games, prizes and photographs.  please call Skip @ 366-3630 if you’re interested in purchasing a ticket.
· OLY Day will be on Thursday, June 5th. Please come and join in our end of the year festivities!  For more info, please contact Ms. Curtis @ 682-8000, ext. 3048.
· if you plan to participate in the graduation ceremony, the Last day final assignments can be turned in for credit is Friday June 6th. 

· Caps and Gowns – Jostens is the company that supplies the caps and gowns.  If you haven’t ordered your cap and gown, please call Skip @ 366-3630 ASAP.  The cost is $50 and needs to be paid at the rehearsal, cash only.  This year, you have a choice between black or white.  (color is not gender specific).
· Pavilion Parking – the Concord Pavilion charges a $10 fee per car.  All graduates and guests must pay to park in the Pavilion Parking Lot.

For those of you who haven’t graduated already, There are not that many days left in this school year.  You need 180 credits to graduate from Olympic.  Make sure that after the grades are turned in for term 5, that you are crystal clear about what you still need to graduate.  any staff member at Olympic will be happy to work with you to help you figure out what you still need and possible ways to get it.  
Finally, if you don’t make it to 180 credits by June 6th, you can still graduate this year if you complete the remaining credits by the last day of school which is June 12th but you will not be able to participate in the graduation ceremony.  

Seniors who do not make it by June, may be invited back as a 5th year senior with the class of 2015 providing they have earned 150 credits by the end of the school year and their attendance has been at least 90% during term 6, they have no discipline issues and they sign up for summer school at Olympic.  These students will be given 1 semester to complete their remaing credits as long as their attendance is 90% or better without any discipline issues or suspensions.  applications will be available in Student Services after term 5.   
